
RITHWIK 

REF: RFMS/BSE/2024-25/GEN/001 June 12, 2024 

The General Manager 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
P ] Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Clarification letter - Statement on Impact of Audit Qualifications- reg. 

This is with reference to your E-mail dated May 28, 2024 regarding discrepancy 
in non - submission of statement of Impact of Audit qualifications for the year 
ended March 2024. 

We wish to inform you that there were no Audit Qualifications or remarks for 
the Financial year ended 2023-24. 

Kindly take note for your information and record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely, 

For RITHWIK FACILITY MANAGEMENT SERVICES LIMITED 

S.Jayapandi 
Company Secretary 
M.No.A21909 
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